Notice of Public Hearing

You are hereby notified that on Friday the 2nd day of May, 2025, at 10:30 a.m., the Twin
Falls County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing to consider repealing
and replacing previous editions of Twin Falls County Code Title 3, Chapter 1, Liquor
Control and Title 5, Chapter 1, Public Assemblies, to: eliminate the requirement for a
County-issued “Special Permit” for the possession, consumption, or sale of alcoholic
beverages on County property; remove the restriction on sale of liquor on election day;
add a requirement for public assembly permits at events with 300 people or more and
which include alcohol or loud sound; and update the requirements for medical service at
public assemblies.

The hearing will be held in the Twin Falls County Commissioners Meeting Room, 630 Addison
Ave. West, Second Floor, Twin Falls, Idaho. Any person needing special accommodations to
participate in the above noticed hearing should contact Twin Falls County Commissioners by
April 30, 2025. Comments can be e-mailed to commiss@tfco.org or mailed to: Twin Falls
County Commissioners’ Office, P. O. Box 126, Twin Falls, ID 83303 prior to the hearing.

Dated this 9" day of April, 2025. <"_\ W’ngf 1
S0 WA

Don Hall, Chairman '
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~Kristina Glascock, Clerk

blish: Thursday, April 17, 2025



